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Children in Reception have continued reading ‘Rosie’s 

Walk’. The children made shadow puppets of the 

characters in the story and used the to retell the story 

to their friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Number Recognition 

Reception children have been busy exploring 

different ways of making a number using eggs. The 

children worked in groups matching quantities of 

eggs to the given numeral. 

   

 

 

 

 

Reception children have been busy learning how 

to make different painting strokes using a brush. 

These activities not only teach children about Art 

but also develops the muscles in their hands. 

Passing the Ball 

Our Year 3 children having been practising 

important skills in football. This week, they have 

further developed their passing skills: the image 

below shows our ‘Gates’ drill, where children 

dribbled around the space and paused to pass 

through each gate to their partner. We’ve got 

some budding young footballers in Year 3!    

 

 

 

 

 

Rosie’s Walk Painting Technique 
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Love for Art 

In Year 3, children in their Art lesson, have been 

looking at different types of shading; hatching, cross-

hatching, contour line and stippling. They have 

focused on varying the direction of their pencil lines 

and layering them to obtain different intensities. The 

children will be using these skills to help them create 

their final design.  

 

Stop Motion Animation 

Children in Year 5 have been learning about stop 

motion animation. They have painted a background 

and the different parts that will be animated and have 

practised building up a short-animated sequence.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC Number Day 

NSPCC Number Day is a maths-inspired 

fundraising event where schools across the UK 

raise money for the NSPCC. On Friday, February 

4th, children across Hyde Park Schools are 

challenged to create a Math Hat and wear to 

school. Let’s get creative! We are asking for a 

donation of £1 for the NSPCC which is a body for 

safeguarding for children. 

 

 

 

 

 

Go Read Competition 

Calling all designers to design their own 

reward card and have their artwork shared 

with the GoRead world. The deadline for the 

competition is Friday, 11th February. For 

more information children can ask their 

teachers and read the posters around the 

school. 

Lost Properties 

Please note that all lost properties can be 

found at our Reception. All labelled properties 

have been returned to children however, we 

have some unlabelled items. Please visit the 

office for further information. 

Clubs 

Please note that clubs will be resuming next 

week. We are starting our external providers 

and will inform you of other clubs that we will 

offer in our next newsletter. If you require any 

assistance, please contact the school’s office. 
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Monday, 31st  Reception Eye Screening 

Tuesday, 1st  Chinese New Year 

Friday, 4th  Rosa Parks Day 

Friday, 4th  NSPCC Number Day 

Monday, 7th  Charles Dickens’ Birthday 

Tuesday, 8th  Safer Internet Day 

Monday, 7th -Friday, 11th  Children’s Mental Health 
Week -Theme: Growing 
Together 

 


